
Pilgrimage to Kevelaer
Saturday, October 25, 2025

Once again we are going to Kevelaer on Saturday, October 25, 2025. The coach will depart punctually at 8:30
am. The boarding point is at the P&R at the Port Building (Havengebouw) at No. 7 De Ruijterkade, Postal
Code 1013 AA, at the back right of Central StaƟon.

At 12:00, our sung Holy Eucharist will begin in the Basilica of the Sanctuary. Beginning at 11:30 am, there will
be confessions for those who wish.

AŌer Holy Mass, we shall have  lunch in small groups. In Kevelaer there are numerous possibiliƟes to eat
somewhere. ConsumpƟon is at your own expense. Shopping is also possible in the free Ɵme.

For those interested, at 3:00 pm we shall pray the Way of the Cross in the open-air church, near the Candle
Chapel.

At  16:30 pm, the BenedicƟon and Rosary will take place in the same Basilica. Departure from Kevelaer at
5:30 pm (again punctual). We expect to be back in Amsterdam at the Port building in the evening around
8:30 pm. 

The parƟcipaƟon fee is € 40 per adult, children up to 12 years € 20. ReservaƟon means paiment in advance.
The complete amount should be paid by QR Code or deposited in the account of the Onze Lieve Vrouwekerk
before October 20 via IBAN: NL16 INGB 0000 0838 31 staƟng “Kevelaer Pilgrimage”. Register in Ɵme! Last
year, there were more registraƟons than seats on the bus...

Please also email the following informaƟon (required for travel insurance) to: kevelaer@olvkerk.nl

For essenƟal informaƟon only, please contact Lucia Lapar: +31 (0)6 272 970 59.
Note: Due to passport control at the German border, bringing a passport/idenƟty card is a requirement!


